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Changes to Wattsmart Batteries Program in Utah 

Due to significant interest and participation from the market in the Wattsmart Batteries Program, Rocky 

Mountain Power is making changes to Program incentives to maintain year-round offerings and prevent 

disruption in the market. These changes are outlined below and will become effective September 1, 2021. Any 

incentives for current offerings that are not mentioned in the table below will remain unchanged. Existing 

incentive terms and conditions still apply. If you have questions or need more information, please contact us. 

Wattsmart Batteries Incentives 

Equipment Type 
Currently Offered 

Enrollment Incentive 

Offered Enrollment Incentive 

Effective September 1, 2021 

Residential 

Batteries 

Customers with Existing Solar 
$600 per kW 

(based on 4-year commitment) 

No Change. 

Customers without Existing Solar 
$400 per kW 

(based on 4-year commitment) 

If participating customers submit a Customer Generation Application prior to September 1, 2021, they will be 

eligible to receive the current enrollment incentive of $600 per kW based on a 4-year commitment. Submissions 

on or after September 1, 2021 will be eligible to receive the new incentive of $400 per kW based on a 4-year 

commitment. 

It is the Company’s intent to make ongoing adjustments to incentives for certain measures in response to 

market conditions (changes in material costs, product availability, price competition, etc.), and stay in 

alignment with the Company’s defined savings targets 
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